
RSHE Parental Consultation analysis October 2024 

 36 responses 
 97% understand what their child will be taught and when after reading the information in 

the Parent Consultation Tool about the content of ‘Life to the Full’. 
 100% of parents are comfortable with the Catholic ethos of the programme. 
 100% of parents understand and accept their role is as the ‘first educator’ of their child on 

matters related to teaching human sexuality. 
 97% of parents trust school’s judgment in delivering this programme. 
 100% of parents approve of their child learning the names of external genitalia in KS1. 
 100% of parents are happy for their child to be taught about sexual intimacy in Year 6, in a 

way that is respectful of Catholic beliefs. 
 100% of parents understand how to submit a request to withdraw their child from the 

elements of sex education that are not taught as part of the compulsory national science 
curriculum after reading the RSHE Policy. 

 Parents knowledge about the government’s new framework for RSHE:  
-41% parents rate their knowledge as 5-high 
-34% parents rate their knowledge as 4 
-13% parents rate their knowledge as 3 
-5% parents rate their knowledge as 2 
-5% parents rate their knowledge as 1-low 

 Parent’s confidence about talking to their child about relationships, growing up and sex: 
-63% rate their confidence as 5-high 
-22% rate their confidence as 4 
-14% rate their confidence as 3 
-3% rate their confidence as 2 

 50% of parents would like to be involved in reviewing the school's policy on RSHE. 
 Parents would find the following useful: 

-15% would like a parent meeting about the new guidance 
-25% would like to look at resources to be used (already shared and given logins) 
-13% would like a workshop on talking to children about RSHE 
-20% would like a list of books that can be used at home 
-24% would like Information about RSHE on our newsletter 
-2% would like none of the above 

 50% of Y5/6 parents might be interested in attending an information session to find out 
more about RSHE at St Mary's. 
 


